
Your Village Council Wants to Hear from You 

By now you have heard about the proposed boat races.  We have placed a PowerPoint 

presentation by the organizers on the Village website to give a few more details.  Take a 

look, talk to your friends and neighbors, then let us know what you think.  We want to 

hear from you whether you are for the event, against it, or really have no opinion.  But, 

give us a reason to support your position.  You can drop off a note to the Government 

Center stating your preference, including your name and address.  Or, you can email it 

to Kaitlyn Szczypka, Village Clerk at kszczypka@elkrapids.org.  Let us know your 

thoughts no later than January 22. 
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